
 

Research Department Minnesota House of Representatives 600 State Office Building 
 R:\HRD_Summ\2014\0957de5 Dettmer.be.docx  Last printed 1/29/2014 1:55:00 PM 

   HOUSE RESEARCH  

    Bill Summary 
FILE NUMBER: H.F. 957 DATE: January 28, 2014 

 Version: The delete-everything amendment (H0957DE5) 

   

 Authors: Dettmer 

 Subject: Environmental risk at school construction sites 

 Analyst: Bob Eleff  

 

This publication can be made available in alternative formats upon request.  Please call 651-296-6753 

(voice); or the Minnesota State Relay Service at 1-800-627-3529 (TTY) for assistance.  Summaries are 

also available on our website at: www.house.mn/hrd/. 

 

 

Overview 

H.F. 957 prohibits construction of a public or charter school on a site located within one-quarter mile of  

a former dump site or closed landfill unless the Pollution Control Agency (PCA) determines, based on 

site testing, that the land meets the health standards used for residential land.  An existing school built 

within one-quarter mile of a former dump or closed landfill that has not received a similar determination 

from the PCA must annually provide notice to school staff and the parents of students attending the 

school that the school is located within one-quarter mile of a former dump site or closed landfill. 

 


